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Answers to Questions on Notice 

Parliamentary departments, Department of Parliamentary Services 
 

Topic:   Parliament House accommodation 

Question:  131 

Written:  Senator Wong 

Date set by the committee for the return of answer: 7 July 2017 

Are there any plans for further relocation of staff off site being considered? 

If so: 

(a) To what location(s)? 

(b) Involving how many staff? 

(c) Involving what work areas? 

Answer 

The department may consider moving an additional very small number of staff to Minter Ellison 
Building if the need arises. 


